 Open letter – from Organise to Andrew Thompson – Vice President – Walgreens-Boots

Andrew Thompson
Vice President,

Walgreens Boots Alliance Services Limited
1 Thane Road
Nottingham, NG90 IBS

SEPTEMBER, 2022
Dear Mr Thompson, 
BOOTS MUST SERVE THE COMMUNTIES WHICH ARE THE SOURCE OF ITS WEALTH
I was shocked to discover that Boot’s senior management are refusing to install defibrillators in Boots stores, or on the outside of those stores, despite the fact that every branch of Boots has staff who are trained in the use of defibrillators. As you know the defibrillator is the only way of restarting the heart of people who suffer a cardiac arrest due to an abnormal heart rhythm. 
I fully support the campaign to install defibrillators in each of Boots stores across the UK, and in view of the very low cost of purchasing and installing defibrillators, I am very surprised and shocked at your refusal to carry out this life saving measure. After all, Boots receives vast amounts of money from the NHS and giving back a little at each store will not harm the financial stability of Boots and will enhance its reputation. 
It is hard to understand why you and your colleagues are not convinced of the importance of Boots UK changing its national policy on the installation of defibrillators and acknowledging its duty to the communities it serves. That relationship is not just about profit – it is also about saving lives and serving communities.  So many lives are saved every year in the UK because of a nearby defibrillator and the rapid action of a member of the public or paramedic. 
I understand that in June 2021 that you adopted a policy of allowing 3rd party organisations to install defibrillators on the outside of Boots stores in suitable locations. Locating defibrillators outside of some stores and inside in others is a good idea, but why are you expecting impoverished communities to pay for defibrillators, when Boots has vast resources and can easily afford the costs including planning permission, regular maintenance checks and replacement of batteries if required. 
When someone has a cardiac arrest there are only minutes available to bring that person back to life. While CPR is being performed someone else will be looking for the defibrillator. The more there are the more lives will be saved. We are sure that you are aware of Eriksen’s cardiac arrest during Euro 2020 games. Christian Eriksen suddenly fell to the ground near the end of the first half during his side's clash with Finland. He was given CPR by frantic medics who sprinted onto the pitch at the Parken Stadium in Copenhagen
I hope that you now accept that it is essential that Boots UK does everything possible to increase access to defibrillators and plays its full part in saving the lives of staff, patients and members of the community who suffer cardiac arrest. 
I very much look forward to hearing from you. 

Very best wishes
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